Should Schools Ban Mobile Phones
Should schools ban mobile phones? This is a controversial question that floats amongst our minds. Mobile phones are not essential for school as it can disrupt learning and students may use their phones inappropriately on school grounds. Moreover, the students may be addictive when bringing mobile phones to school grounds. Schools all over the country have this major problem with cellphones. Without the use of phones, we can erase the major problem amongst all schools. Lets dig deep into the theory of mobile phones.

Starting off, mobile phones can disrupt learning. This is because relatives may call the students during learning time, disrupting the class. Additionally, mobile phones have built in calculators. Many students are tempted to cheat during the test because of the use of phones. Students can bring in phones and cheat without any teacher noticing as students can hide it in the pencil case. This derives them from their actual learning and therefore, if a student does not understand what they got correct in the test, the school will be in trouble. To prevent this large mess, we must ban the use of phones on school grounds as it can affect learning.

Additionally, students can use the phone inappropriately during recess or lunch. Students can bring in any device during recess or lunch and play games, which is a rule that most schools have. It can also bring problems with dares. Students will be doing anything for a use of the phone causing mass destruction as the owner may give unnecessary dares that will affect them and their peers. However, many teachers don’t notice this issue as they might hide away from the teachers. This teaches them to lie which is not something teachers would like. Therefore, we must ban the use of iPhones in the playground.

Lastly, the students may be addictive to the phone once brought to school. Many pupils are heavily affected because they are addictive to phones. We want to reduce the amount of students that are affected by this. 84% of pupils who are glued to their screens are derived from school. This is not because of the smart boards but because they bring phones without teacher knowing. In order to stop this and lower the percentage, we must ban the use of mobile phones on school grounds.

In conclusion, we must ban phones due to disrupted learning, inappropriate uses and addiction. It is essential that students must not bring phones due to these above reasons.

